Wishing Great Journey Ahead- Farewell
18 April, 2018

A farewell party was organized by the students of B.Sc. CSM and B.Sc. Honours
Maths students. Performances by various students were given in this party and all
the students enjoyed this party very much. All the teachers of the department
were present in the party and also performed their duties to maintain the
discipline.

Prof. Sunil Mehta HOD motivated the outgoing students to achieve higher levels in
their career and congratulate all the students for such a nice event.
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